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18/03/2024  15:00:452023/5363/P COMMNT Julia Woodford I am concerned about the noise of the heat pump which has been proposed to be installed at the end of the 

garden, effectively at the end of our small garden. There will be a lot of noise generated by the pump, 

especially when it becomes laden with the leaves from the trees above it, and it has to work harder. Research 

shows the optimum distance is two feet from the house. I can only imagine the residents have chosen to place 

this at the end of the garden so as to minimise the noise for themselves - however, this increases it for us.

I am also confused by this planning application for a wrap around extension as this appears to have already 

happened? The property does already have a wrap-around extension. I would be concerned if the extension is 

to become any larger. Can we have some confirmation as to whether this has already happened (in which 

case why is planning only being applied for now?) or if there is an additional proposal?
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